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Trowbridge area community campus                  May 2015

Trowbridge Shadow Community Operations Board

Report to Trowbridge Area Board 

Meeting with Consultants
Pick Everard working with Savills have now been appointed as the consultants to carry out a detailed 
costing of the working proposals produced by the COB. COB members met with the consultants on 
Wednesday 15th April. There was a full discussion of the brief and the work to be undertaken followed 
by a walk around the site. As well as developing a costed programme the consultants will also 
consider the commercial viability of additional developments on the site that might help to produce a 
financially viable package. It is anticipated that there will be two further meetings with the consultants 
to discuss their conclusions, an interim one and then a final one. It is anticipated a detailed report will 
be available for the July Area Board. 

Widening COB Membership
This has been done to include a representative from NHS England and one from the GP practices in 
Trowbridge. The inclusion of a young person is being pursued through the LYN.

Future Work Plan
A visit has been arranged to Bridgewater Hospital to give the COB experience of an appropriate heath 
facility and this will take place on Thursday 21st May.
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